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22/06/20 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Congratulations on securing a place for your son/daughter at Biddick Hall Junior School. We hope 

that your children are looking forward to attending Biddick Hall Junior School. 

Year 2 transition is very important to us and in normal circumstances, this term would have seen key 

staff visiting primary schools and meeting your children and their teachers. Your children would have 

had the opportunity to visit Biddick Hall Junior School also. 

Due to the current situation we are looking into how we can best modify the transition process this 
year to support you as parents/carers and begin working with the students who are joining us.  We 
really want to make your children feel like they belong with us before they start their next stage of 
their education journey.  During the coming weeks we will be working closely with Year 2 teaching 
staff and SENCO’s to gather information about your children to help ensure their transition is as 
smooth as possible.  
 
Initially, we will be creating an area on our school website for Year 2 parents’ and Carers where we 
can publish useful Information and advice. We hope to have this ready for use by 25th  June. Our school 
website address is www.biddickhallschool.co.uk 

 
We are aware that a number of parents are worrying about uniform. We are working with our uniform 
supplier Initial Images, who is currently up loading our uniform onto their website so that orders can 
be placed. Their website can be found at www.initialimages.co.uk 
 
Rest assured we are doing all we can to ensure this process is safe and smooth. If you have any queries 
please contact the school via admin@biddickhallschool.co.uk 
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family well during this challenging 
time.  
 

Yours faithfully 

M. Collinson 

Mrs Michelle Collinson 

Head Teacher 

http://www.initialimages.co.uk/

